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The Lake in the Hills Police Department  
Announces St. Patrick’s Day DUI Enforcement Results 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Lake in the Hills Police Department joined forces with state and local law enforcement 
and highway safety partners in the St. Patrick’s Day enforcement campaign.  
 
On 03-21-2023, the Lake in the Hills Police Department announced in the twenty grant hours, officers made twenty-
five traffic stops, issuing a total of twenty-one citations; nineteen for speeding violations and two for no valid 
insurance.  
 
The St. Patrick’s Day enforcement campaign was funded by federal highway safety funds administered by the Illinois 
Department of Transportation. 
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